
Matt Campbell

From: AJK <ajkiplaw@aol.com>
Sent: Friday, December 30, 2011 9:51 PM
To: Paul Wellenberger
Subject: Ruby on Riverview

I do have a file and can help with the dog issue. Let's discuss ifstill a problem, I have acure... At least inpart.

Happy New Year

AJ

Caution: e-mail and cell phone use may not provide complete confidentiality. Confidential information should be
delivered in person for yourprotection.




























































